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November 2021

We have some great events coming up!
Hope to see you there.

Workshop: Supporting At Risk Families
Presenter: Chris Canning Wilson,

Executive Director of Ed4U2
Areas:  3, Diverse Learners
November 11, 2021 630-830PM
Register Online:
https://forms.gle/CHfqjzcSF7yt6ywg6

Make sure you are staying connected.  Join our members’ only group on Facebook: “FCCA Members.”

We are in this together.

Do you know an fcc provider who needs
support from others in their community?
Recommend joining FCCA!
http://www.familychildcareassoc.com/membership.html

✀- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -
Return by Wednesday, November 24th

Include a check written to “FCCA” for $20 to reserve your spot
Mail to: FCCA, “Winter Social,” PO Box 126, North Billerica, MA 01862

Your Name: _____________________________________________________________________

This event is for current FCCA members.
Masking will be in accordance with Princeton Station requirements.

Please do not attend if you are ill.
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